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THE ENLIGHT’NER 
June 2022 NEWSLETTER 
Majestic Glass Corvette Club 

2230 W Parkway Dr. Mount Vernon WA 98273  
(360) 424-6918 

  

Website:    http://www.majesticglass.org/ Email:   edgarmgcc@gmail.com 

              https://www.facebook.com/majesticglasscorvette/  
 

 

THE ENLIGHT’NER is a monthly publication of the Majestic Glass Corvette Club, incorporated in 1974 in the State of 
Washington. Mailing address is 2230 W Parkway Dr., Mount Vernon, WA 98273-5528.  

Statements and articles appearing in THE ENLIGHT’NER are those of the authors and do not necessarily reflect the views or 
opinions of the MGCC, its officers, or editor.  

The Majestic Glass Corvette Club provides local charitable support to organizations in Snohomish, Skagit, Island, and Whatcom 
Counties as well as to National non-profit organizations and families in need. Proceeds received from fund raising activities that 
include hosting of Annual Car Shows, etc., are used for this purpose. The distribution of funding is reviewed and approved by the 
membership.  

MGCC utilizes Multi-Use Radio Service (MURS) radios set to Channel 3 (151.940 MHz) and sub-code (CTCSS) 3 (74.4 Hz) 
for communication on club trips and at club events. 

Our club sponsor is:  Rallye Auto Sales, 1010 Old Highway 99 North Rd, Burlington, WA 98233.  
 (360) 757-7770. https://rallyeauto.com/   

Club Supporters are Corvette Alley, 1103 – 23rd St., Anacortes, WA 98221. (360) 299-9303 and 
Village Pizza, 807 Commercial Ave., Anacortes, WA 98221. (360) 293-7847 or 293-8009 

 
 

2022 CLUB OFFICERS  
PRESIDENT---------------------------- LINDA GILBERT 
VICE-PRESIDENT-------------------- BILL RUCH 
SECRETARY--------------------------- KAREN AMMAN  
TREASURER--------------------------- DOUG GILBERT  
APPOINTED POSITIONS  
  Activities-------------------------------- All Members  
  Web Master---------------------------- Bill Amman  
  Statistician------------------------------ Bill Ruch 
  Car Shows------------------------------ Open  
  Elections-------------------------------- Sandy Ruch  
  Newsletter Editor--------------------- John Hertog  
  Membership---------------------------- Kristie Sweet 
  Sergeant at Arms--------------------- Bryan Pierson 
  PAO-------------------------------------- Bill Amman  

 

MEETING SCHEDULE:  
 

2nd Tuesday, Dinner at 5:30, Meeting starts at 6:30pm 
Sean O’Donnell’s (formerly the Skagit Valley’s 
Farmhouse) Restaurant, 13724 La Conner-Whitney Rd 
Mount Vernon, WA 98273 (360) 466-4411 
 

ACTIVITY SCHEDULE:  

See meeting minutes and other information in this 
newsletter for lists of upcoming shows and activities. 

 

 

June Birthdays      

 

1 Dale McAtee 
2 Rose Mary Harris 
4 Sandy Overton 
7 Greg Rust 
8 Irene Johnson 

June Anniversaries 

2 Jack & Susan Harrison 

7 Greg & Lyann Rust 

10 Ron & Cheri Jones 
12 Dave & Debbie Thomason 
14 Mike & Susan Yahns 
26 Warren & Terry Aspden  
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10 Bryan Pierson 
10 Mike Kallgren 
14 Bill Ruch 
26 Kathy Hammer 
26 Dan Welty 
  
 

 
 
Minutes of the June 14, 2022 meeting at Sean O’Donnell’s Restaurant. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30pm by the president. 
 
Members in attendance were (17). 

Membership (54). Two new members joined at the June 4 show. An updated membership roster is 
being finalized. 

Bill & Karen Amman, Edward & Sharon Bloom, Doug & Linda Gilbert, John Hertog, Gene & Doris Hitt, 
Dale & Patti McAtee, Mel & Linda Paul, Bill & Sandy Ruch, Kristie Sweet, Mike Yahns 

The minutes were read and approved. 

Treasurer’s report was given. 

Old Business: 

Bill Ruch had thanked all the members who helped at our shows on June 4 & 5. 

Thanks also to the Pharaohs for parking the cars. 

New: 

We will have a thorough clean the trailer day in July. 

Kristie reported on Vette-A-Bration. Weather was great, we had a fun time. 

August 21, show at Sandy’s work, we will leave Petco at 12 noon. 

We are pulling together a trip to Sandpoint Idaho to visit Susan & Jack. 

Car Shows: 

Berry Dairy Days in Burlington on June 18th. Leave Petco in Mt Vernon at 7:15. 

Twin City Idlers in Stanwood on June 26th.  

Lyman show July 16th we will leave Petco at 7AM. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:08 PM. 

Joker’s up was won by Linda Gilbert 
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Next meeting will be July 12, 2022 at Sean O’Donnell’s Restaurant 13724 La Conner-Whitney Rd in 
Mt Vernon. Come for dinner at 5:30. The Meeting will start at 6:30. 

Corvette Club (other than MGCC) Car Show Schedule 
 
Nothing But Vettes Corvette Show 
July 15 - 16, 2022 
Wenatchee 
www.wenatcheevalleycorvetteclub.com 
 
All Corvette Car Show 
July 31, 2022 
XXX Drive In, Issaquah 
www.CorvetteMarqueClub.com 
 
Glass on the Grass 
July 29 - 30, 2022 
Spokane 
www.SpokaneCorvetteClub.org 
 
Annual Car Show 
July 31, 2022 
Bellewood Farms, Lynden 
www.Corvettesunlimitedbham.com 
 
All Corvette Car Show 
August 13, 2022 
Bellevue 
www.EastsideCorvette.club 
 
CGCC Annual 5-Star Car Show 
August 13, 2022 
Jet Chevrolet - Federal Way 
www.classicalglasscorvetteclub.com 
 
Capitol City Vette Fest 
August 28, 2022 
Titus Will Chevrolet - Olympia 
www.cdeo.clubexpress.com 
 
Corvettes At The Marina 
September 3, 2022 
Westport Marina 
www.corvettesofgraysharbor.com 
 
Gamblin Chevrolet Corvette Show 
September 10, 2022 
Enumclaw 
www.tacomacorvette.com 
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Corvettes on the Columbia 
September 9 - 11, 2022 
Richland 
www.3riverscorvetteclub.com 

 
Please check   http://www.majesticglass.org/ for more and updated event information. 

 

Member News 

John Hertog’s 1968 Roadster was awarded a Sponsor’s Trophy at Cruisin’ to Colby (Sponsor was the All-City 
Fence Company). 

The cars of Kristie Sweet and Frank and Maureen DePuy each received trophies at the Vette-A-Bration in 
Yakima. 

Phil and Trisha Berns joined the Club at the June 4 Show. Please welcome these new members! 
 
 

Announcements 
 
Submissions requested: Please send items of interest to the Club, including photos, stories about you 
and your car(s), shows or events you attend, or other items related to Corvettes. These items can be sent 
to John Hertog (newsletter editor) at the following address: johngto2814@gmail.com. 
 
Please check the photo section of the website to make sure that the photo of your car is accurate. Please 
update with new acquisitions! Updated photos should be sent to Bill Amman. 
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Pictures from Vette-A-Bration on June 11 in Yakima. 
 

 


